May 31, 1994

Mr William H. Rasin

Vice President and Director Technica)
Nuclear Energy Institute

1776 1 Street, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20006-3708

Dear Mr. Rasin:

SUBJECT: NUCLEAR ENERGY INSTITUTE (NEI) LETTERS OF APRIL 22, 1994 (2 LET-
TERS), AND MAY 10, 1994, RELATED TO DESIGN CERTIFICATION ISSUES

This letter acknowledges receipt of three recent NEI letters to Bill
Russell forwarding nuclear industry positions related to remaining design
certification policy issues. Your comments and suggestions will be helpful to

the staff as we consider methods to resoive these remaining issues.

(Original signed by)
Dennis M. Crutchfield, Associate Director

for Advanced Reactors and License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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